
PRODUCT NOTICE			     		                           #431
Change in NAPA Fuel Filter #3546 – Increased Height
NAPA Gold Fuel Filter 3546

SCOPE:
Due to a recent change in supplier, the NAPA Fuel Filter 3546 has undergone a dimensional 
modification. The filter was manufactured with an overall height that is approximately 1.75” taller.

IMPACT:
This increase in height may result in compatibility issues with certain applications. While these applications may have 
previously accepted filters cross-referenced to NAPA Fuel Filter 3546, they may no longer accommodate the taller design. 
It is critical to verify clearance before installation.							     

PRODUCT IMPROVEMENT:
Shorter filter height is in production for distribution. 

ACTION REQUIRED:
• Check available clearance before using the NAPA Fuel Filter 3546.
• Do not use this filter in applications with restricted vertical space.
• Monitor for future updates regarding replacement availability.
 
* For this specific part number, package may show “Fuel / Water Separator” or “ Fuel Filter” interchangeably.


